FFATRIE UNITARIAN-UNIVERSALIST SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER

P.O. Box 4037 Madison, Wisconsin

October 1, 1969 Vol. 2, No. 4

Sunday Services at 10:30 a.m. at the YWCA, 31 N. Pinkney St.

October 5 Lilo Koehl: "Three Days with the Community of Brothers"

October 12 - Ray Munts: "Issues Behind the Issues in Welfare"

October 19 . Okon Uya: "What is Afro-American Culture"?

October 26 - George Calden: "Jewish Folk Music--Requiem to the Fiddler on the Roof"

SOCIAL EVENTNG

The first of what we hope will be a regular monthly social event will be held Saturgay evening October 4th at 8:00 p.m. at the home of Mr. and Mrs. W. T. Clark, 1134 Waban Hill. The donation has been increased to \$1.15 per person and will cover all refreshments, so don't bother to bring food as requested in the last Newsletter.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

Share a bean, a piece of bread, a song together on October 26 after the regular Sunday meeting, when we eat for UNICEF. Give the sost of a good meal to a child somewhere who needs it.

Do we have an enrollment form for your child? There are some in the adult meeting room.

The church school would like small size frozen crange juice cans and leftover yarn, please.

Emergency

The nursery is still in need of a volunteer for the three and four year olds for a period of eight to ten weeks. We feel someone without a child in this age group would be best.

High School Students
The high school discussion group will meet with Kris and
Peter Guest on Sunday. October 12 at 10:30 a.m. in Room 210
at the Y. If you are interested at all, this is the time
to indicate it.

The 5th and 6th grades will meet at the Y on Sunday, October 5.

The 7th and 8th grades will not meet Sunday, October 5 because they are participating in the Walk for Development. We hope the Parish will support this project. If you wish to contribute, call 233-7716.

DEADLAINE

建和特别

The deadling for the next Newsletter is Friday, October 10.